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A public hearing pursuant to Article 18-A of the New York General Municipal Law was held by the Lewis 
County Industrial Development Agency on Monday, July 26, 2021, at 2:00pm.  

 
Present: Cheyenne Steria (LCIDA), David Khasidy (ClearPath Energy), Burke Niner (ClearPath Energy) 

Director of Finance and Incentives, Cheyenne Steria, opened the public hearing for ClearPath Energy 
Farney project at 2:06pm.  

Cheyenne referenced the Public Hearing notice read for the Farney project and noted the differences in 
location, lot size and project area in regards to the ClearPath Energy Zehr solar project.  The full notice 
will be available with these minutes and on the LCIDA website. 

There was no public present and there were no public comments.   

Cheyenne Steria closed the Public Hearing for ClearPath Energy Zehr project at 2:27pm.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


